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Hello Teed Families, 
  
We hope everyone is doing well, staying home and safe. Tomorrow teachers will be 
sending out our first weekly learning opportunities to students. This is new to us, as it is 
new to our students and families. We hope that you will find time to work on the 
materials, use the online resources and have students read each day. Our PE teachers 
(Mr. Magee, Ms. Panun and myself) as well as our Guidance teacher (Ms. Panun) have 
placed weekly suggestions and updates on the schools webpage, please have a look at 
these. 
  
We realize that times are certainly different, and schedules and family routines are very 
much different than that of just a few short weeks ago. It is our hope that these learning 
opportunities will enable families to help find some routines and keep our very talented 
students working on their studies. We will be sending out weekly learnings on Mondays 
of each week. Teachers are close by to assist if needed, please feel free to reach out to 
us via email. Teachers will also be checking in with families on Wednesday each week. 
  
We have had many questions about the possibility of entering school to gather up 
students’ materials, but we have been advised by the Department of Education and 
Health to remain out of schools. Should this change and access be granted to us, we will 
pass this along to families. 
  
Please stay safe and thank you for your ongoing support in our school community. On 
behalf of all of us from M. Gerald Teed, thank you to all of the essential workers who are 
helping keep us safe during this crisis. 
  
M. Crowley 
 


